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HTRS School Board Discusses Bus Barn Project

(KLZA)-- When the Humboldt — Table Rock — Steinauer School District sold the
Table Rock site last fall, it also meant the school districts bus barn facility sold
along with it.

Since that time, upkeep work on the buses has been going to outside sources since
there was no where to work on the buses. Superintendent Sherri Edmundson says
the process to build a new bus barn has begun. The HTRS Board has scheduled a
contractor meeting for May 8th to show interested contractors where the facility
will be. Bids will be opened in May with the Board to approve a bid for the work
in June.

Initial plans are to build on the school parking lot, west of the school.
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